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Specification Change Notice 
Products affected: Cable Holder “CC Holder” for robots 

 
Dear Customer 

 

We would like to inform you of an upcoming change to the above products, which includes the change of 

material of the non-slip packing and the way of supplying it. The non-slip packing will not be pre-assembled to 

the product but will be supplied as an accessory.  

 

Such change will give freedom of choice on use of the non-slip packing to the customers depending on each 

application. 

Your continued business would be highly appreciated. 

 

                                                    

1. Description of change 
   ●Non-slip packing 

Model Previously New 

CH-TM1 
CH-TM2 
CH-TM3 

EPDM Foam 
Silicone rubber 

Hardness: 50° 
Color:     Natural 

Bonded to the bottom of  
the fixing base 

  

 

Supplied as an accessory 
(Affixed by customer) 

 

 
 

 
2. Schedule for change 

Starting from June 20, 2022 as soon as present stock has run out 
*Return or change of the products already shipped is not possible.  

 

3. Others 
· There is no change in outer dimensions and performances. 
· Prices are unchanged. 

 

 
For further details, please contact us at info-cs@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Kazumi Ishikawa 
General Manger, Wiring Accessories Div. 

https://www.ohm.jp/ 

Non-slip 
packing 


